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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Bardin, Sara  (DCOZ)
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 7:38 AM
To: DCOZ - BZA Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Fwd: RIVER SCHOOL
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From: WB W <wbwsp13@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 8:17:46 PM 
To: ATD DCOZ <dcoz@dc.gov> 
Subject: RIVER SCHOOL  
  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for 
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC). 

 

Please do not approve the zoning request made by the River School.  

This immediate area already has several schools. There is also already substantial school-related 
traffic – as well as much regular rush-hour traffic. Many young children walk through this area 
every school day - and more traffic would mean more chances for potential harm to them from 
traffic. The school can certainly find some other location that is more conducive to their needs 
and will not seriously disrupt the neighborhood, 

Thanks. 

Bruce Weinrod 

NW  DC 
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